
Mass Schedule & Intentions 
 
 

November 4th— 
November 12th, 2023 

 
 
 

11/4 SATURDAY 
31st Sunday of Ordinary Time 

4:30pm Mass: People of the parish &  
+Linda Garafalo 

 

11/5 SUNDAY 
31st Sunday of Ordinary Time 
8:00am Mass: +Joanne Croken 

10:30am Mass: +Joanne Moiykens 

 
11/6 MONDAY 
11am Adoration 

12pm Mass: Poor Souls in Purgatory &  
Intentions of Mr. & Mrs. Simon 

 

11/7 TUESDAY—NO MASS @ BSC 
 

11/8 WEDNESDAY—NO MASS @ BSC 
 

11/9 THURSDAY—NO MASS @ BSC 
 

11/10 FRIDAY 
7:30m Adoration 

8:30am Mass: +Nestor Otero-Luna & 
+Ernestor Tavara 

 

11/11 SATURDAY 
32nd Sunday of Ordinary Time 

4:30pm Mass: People of the parish &  
+Daniel Collins 

 

11/12 SUNDAY 
32nd Sunday of Ordinary Time 

8:00am Mass: +Barbara & +Alexander Trochanowski 
10:30am Mass: Anderson & O’Donnell families 

 

 

MOST HOLY NAME OF JESUS MASS SCHEDULE 
Monday—No Mass 
Tuesday—4pm Adoration, 5pm Mass 
Wednesday—11am Adoration,12pm Mass 
Thursday— No Mass 
Friday—No Mass 
Saturday—4pm 
Sunday—8am, 10:30am 

Share For Thanksgiving  / Turkey Challenge 
The annual giving from the Stowe Faith Communities 
to the Lamoille Community Food Share for Thanks-
giving food baskets will run for the next 2 weekends, 
Last year over 800 Thanksgiving baskets were distrib-
uted. Please give as you are able. Write your check 
to Lamoille Community Food Share with “Share For 
Thanksgiving” in the memo. Send to: Lamoille Com-
munity Food Share, PO Box 173, Morrisville,  05661.  

 

Morrisville Rotary Coat Drive: Good, gently used and 

freshly clean winter coats, snow suits and ski pants for all ages. Pickup at 
Crosby Center, 45 Wabun Ave: 11/10, 4-6pm; 11/11, 10am-3pm ; 11/12, 
12-3pm 
 

Please note the adjusted daily Mass schedule. 
 

Blessed Sacrament Church is teaming up with the Stowe 
Community Church and Stowe Schools to provide local 
families in need with Thanksgiving baskets.. Please see our 
turkey at the back of the church. Grab a feather or 3 and 
drop off items at the office by noon on Sunday, November 
19th  If you know of a family in need please contact Chris 
DeRienzo at chrisd437@gmail.com.  Thank you all! 
 

Lamoille Community House needs meals: It is that 
time of year again. We need your help. This is a great opportunity for 
families, faith groups, school groups, and other community service pro-
jects.  Sign up. Questions: nchauvin@lamoilleshelter.org 
 

The Catholic Variety Show –back by popular demand, 
The Challengers for the Catholic Faith present on Friday 11/10/23 @ 7pm 
in the McCarthy Arts Center at St. Michael's College.  A family-friendly 
evening of performances by our own Diocesan Priests - from Juggling to 
Comedy to Mozart.  This event is a benefit show for our Seminari-
ans.  VTChallengers.org. 
 

Abbatial Blessing: The Mass of blessing for Abbess Benedict 

McLaughlin, OSB, of the Abbey of the Immaculate Heart of Mary in 
Westfield, will take place on Saturday, November 11, at 10am at St. Mary 
Star of the Sea Church in Newport.  All are welcome! 

 

The Lamoille Family Center’s 46th Annual Holi-
day Project will be held on the week 
of December 4th at the VFW in Hyde 
Park. Each year, an average of 350 

kids in our community have a merrier Christmas because of 
wonderful people such as you. The deadline for toy drop 
offs to the box in the parish hall is November 30th.  Please 
scan code for the wishlist or click here. 

 

Join us EVERY FRIDAY after the 8:30am 
Mass at 9:15am. WHAT IS SOULCORE? 
SoulCore is an apostolate that intentionally 

engages the whole person in the sacred experience of the rosary with core 
strengthening and strengthening movements to nourish body & soul. 
WHAT TO BRING: Mat, water, weights optional WHO SHOULD 
COME?  Everyone! SoulCore is self-paced and can be modified for any 
ability.  
 

Msgr. Routhier, Rector of the Cathedral of St. Joseph, will be leading a 
pilgrimage to France in April of 2024. There are still spots available if 
you would like to join this pilgrimage. For more info: Unitours | Catholic 
Pilgrimages to France or email susan@vermontcatholic.org.  

Dear Parishioners, 
 

This week we are happy to welcome back Fr. 
Paul after his much needed and much deserved time 
back in India with his family.  I’ll ask him to share 
some highlights with you for next week’s bulletin col-
umn.  We are grateful to have him back safely and 
pray that his time with family was fun and refreshing! 

Speaking of fun and refreshing, our confirma-
tion candidates made their retreat in Burlington last 
Sunday.  Our group, comprised of youth from both 
parishes, arrived at St. Mark’s Parish in Burlington, 
where we spent the afternoon learning about devotion 
to the saints, prayer, the joy of living our faith and dis-
cussing with the adult some probing questions.  One 
highlight was a witness talk from Gabriella Allbee, a 
senior at Rice High School.  She spoke about how she 
chose her confirmation saint (St. Philip Neri) and 
about his example of trust in God, light-heartedness 
and joy that continues to inspire her to live her faith 
the same way.   

After some time in prayer, reflection and dis-
cussion, our group enjoyed some fun!  St. Mark’s has 
an 8 lane bowling alley and a room with arcade games, 
ping pong and pool tables – all were well used and en-
joyed.  Our day concluded with a magnificent tour of 
the largest church in Vermont – St. Joseph’s Cathe-
dral in Burlington.  The youth were so intrigued as 
many of them had never been in Church of that mag-
nitude.  We entered a time of Eucharistic Adoration 
and Confession and ended our time together kneeling 
in front of Jesus in the tabernacle asking for his grace 
to bless and fill these candidates and their parents 
during this important time of preparation for Confir-
mation.  The whole day was a home run and I’m so 
grateful to God for all the teachers, staff, and parents 
who assisted to make the day a true retreat for our 
youth! 

Speaking of retreat – as Fr. Paul returns on 
Friday after 3 weeks away, I’m going to be making my 
annual retreat to recharge and refocus before the busy 
Advent season.  I’ll be leaving Sunday night after 
youth group and returning on Friday. Please pray for 
me while I’m on retreat – pray that Jesus renews the 
graces of my ordination to the Holy Priesthood and 
deepens my desire to lay down my life and give every-
thing in service to Him and His holy people!  May God 
bless you and know of my appreciation and gratitude 
for your prayers.   

With Mary 
In Jesus, 

Fr. Jon 

 

Religious Education 
Upcoming sessions/snack families: 
 11/12—Ott 
*First Communion retreat—for students AND 
parents, November 5, 2-5:30pm.   
*Regular students: Nov 5th is a regular class ses-
sion, 4-5:30pm. Please arrive right on time at 
4pm as we will be having snack —PIZZA—with 
the First Communion families right at 4pm before 
classes begin. 
 

The second collection next week is for 
property insurance. 
 
 
 
 

Carol Ann Smith 
“Mystery Varieties” of dahlia tubers will 
be available for the taking in a cardboard 
box in the narthex this weekend, along 
with instructions about overwintering 
them.  

And a huge "Thank You" to all the 

BSC Garden Club members who kept our beauti-
ful gardens planted, watered, and tended all sea-
son, now that it has been put to bed for the winter. 
Anyone interested in helping next year please 
email Mary Altadonna: mary.skelton@gmail.com. 
 

Please note the office will be open Tues-
days and Thursdays, 9am-3pm, during 
November. 

Eileen George Prayer Group: Nov. 19 

at 2pm in the Crosby Center at MHNJ. We will be 
continuing her book study with Fr. Lance Harlow. 
All are invited to jump in at any time; the learning 
is endless. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 SoulCore: Fri, Nov 10, 9:15am 
 Religious Education: Sun, Nov 12, 4-5:30pm 
 SoulCore: Fri, Nov 17, 9:15am 
 Religious Education: Sun, Nov 19, 4-5:30pm 

 

Blessed Sacrament Venmo  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs. Carrie Wilson, Head of School  
(802) 888-4758      www.bjams.org  

Advent Appeal 

Please join Vermont Catholic Charities in supporting the 29th Annual Ad-
vent Appeal. The 
Whatever the season, it is a daily struggle for many Vermonters to main-
tain housing, stay warm or feed their families. With your help, we can 
make a difference in lives of those living on the edge.

Help Mary and Dan keep their lights on. Mary and Dan are retired and 
raising their 17
issues and with additional medical expenses along with the fuel cost of 
transportation while visiting him in hospital they had an outstanding utility 
bill which they could not cover. Vermont Catholic Charities helped with 
the utility bill and provided VISA cards to offset Mary
Mary said, 
given me hope for our future.

Whether your gift is $10, $100, $1000 or more, your gift will make a dif-
ference in the life of a needy family. To donate, please mail a check to 
Vermont Catholic Charities, 55 Joy Drive, South Burlington, VT 05403 or 
give on online at www.vermontcatholic.org/adventappeal.

Week 2

Please join Vermont Catholic Charities in supporting the 29th Annual Ad-
vent Appeal. The 
Whatever the season, it is a daily struggle for many Vermonters to main-
tain housing, stay warm or feed their families. With your help, we can 
make a difference in lives of those living on the edge.

Help parents like John and Denise stay housed. John and Denise are par-
ents of three preschool children. They work full
ond nighttime job. Due to the unexpected loss of wages when Denise had 
to stay home to take care of sick children who could not go to day care, 
they fell behind on rent. We helped them with rent and provided them with 
a food card to ensure no one would go hungry. John and Denise comment-
ed, 
assistance has alleviated our immediate worries.

Whether your gift is $10, $100, $1000 or more, your gift will make a dif-
ference in the life of a needy family. To donate, please mail a check to 
Vermont Catholic Charities, 55 Joy Drive, South Burlington, VT 05403 or 
give on online at www.vermontcatholic.org/adventappeal.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DA5A923A4FBC52-44681998-lamoille?useFullSite=true#/
https://vtchallengers.org/
https://tinyurl.com/HolidayProject2023
https://www.unitours.com/france_pilgrimage_tours.aspx
https://www.unitours.com/france_pilgrimage_tours.aspx



